
Hello Yellowhammers      and Canaries,  

 

We are your new Year 2 teachers.  

Yellowhammers class have Miss McNamara and Canaries class have Mrs Johnson 

and Mrs Theaker. We will also have Mrs Fallis, Mr Lewis and Miss Killick working 

in our classes with us.  

We know that moving up to a new class can sometimes be a little nerve wracking 

and some of you might be feeling a little unsure about being in Year 2, but we 

want to reassure you that we are going to have so much fun next year. We will 

be learning all sorts of new things including topics on The Great Fire of London 

and Castles. We may even be able to go on a school trip this year…fingers 

crossed! 

We are so excited to learn about each and every one of you and get to know all 

the things that make you unique and special.  

Have a wonderful summer with your families. Make sure you check into Seesaw 

to complete your summer holiday bingo challenge and watch videos from us too.  

We can’t wait to see you in September. Happy summer holidays! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Mrs Johnson,   Mrs Theaker and    Miss McNamara 

 


